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DATES FOR THE CALENDAR 
Thurs 8th March     Mindgame Theatre Trip (ticket sales closed) 
Sat 10th March    Yr 7 & 8 Disco 
Weds 21 st March * NB: amended date PA Committee Meeting 
Tues 3rd April    Jekyll & Hyde Theatre Trip (ticket sales closed) 
Weds 18th April    PA Committee Meeting 
Sat 28th April     Science Show. Look out for more details soon. 
Tues 22nd May    Hairspray Theatre Trip (ticket sales close 31st March) 
 
 
 
 

 

 Newsletter 
 

Thanks to those of you that came along to any of our events in the first half of the Spring Term term. So far, this calendar 
year we have organised trips to the theatre to see Flashdance and Crazy for You, held the RGS’ Got Talent event and 
hosted a West African Drumming workshop. 

Your support will help us raise vital funds for this year’s project: the refurbishment of the Drama Studio. This will ensure 

the boys have the best possible learning environment for the modern world. Drama allows students to communicate with 

and understand others in new ways. It is an important tool for preparing students to live and work in a world that is 

increasingly team-orientated rather than hierarchical, and it helps students develop tolerance and empathy. The Drama 

Studio is also used for play rehearsals, examinations and lectures as well as being a location that is hired out to local clubs 

to raise additional funds for the School. The refurbishment will attract new hirers and increase the School’s potential 

income. 

We look forward to welcoming you at our future events. Please let us know if you could spare a few hours to help or if you 

have any new fund-raising ideas. You can contact us at rgspa@hotmail.co.uk 

 

Upcoming events: 
YEAR 7 & 8 DISCO This popular event returns on 10th March. Tickets are now available to buy via ParentPay. The boys 
from RGS can socialise with girls from Wycombe High, Beaconsfield High, Pipers Corner and other local schools. 
There will be a tuck shop and, following the popularity at the last disco, the photobooth will be back. 
 

THEATRE TRIPS Tickets for Hairspray are on sale via ParentPay until 31st March. This irresistible feel-good show is the 
perfect night out for all the family - let your hair down and book now!  
Please note that tickets for theatre shows are handed out on the night at the Theatre. 
SCIENCE SHOW Last year’s “Can you believe your brain?” show was very well received and was a great evening’s 
entertainment. We will be holding another science show this April. Look out for more details in the school In Touch 
emails in the next few weeks. 

RGSPA Committee 

Chairperson – Catherine Wetherell     Vice Chair – Sophie Miller    Secretary – Klaire Huddleston      Treasurer – Peng Lim 
We would welcome new members to the committee. Please come along to our meetings to find out more about what we have 
planned and to pass on your ideas.  

 

Monthly prize draw Please consider joining the prize 

draw. The first prize is approximately £50 each month, and the 
odds are much better than the lottery! You can now sign up via 
ParentPay. Full details can be found here: 
http://www.rgshw.com/1870/parents/parents-
association/monthly-prize-draw
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